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Libraries to Close for Thanksgiving 

  

Jackson-George County, MS —  The branch libraries of the Jackson-George Regional Library 
System will close at 5 p.m. on Wednesday, November 27, Thursday, November 28, Friday, 
November 29th ,and Saturday, November 30th  in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. During this 
time, book drops will be available for returning items, and all online services (including renewals, 
holds, and e-services for cardholders) will remain operational. For more information, please visit 
www.jgrls.org. 

  

Normal hours of operation will resume on Monday, December 2nd.  
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